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Funding Student Breakfast and Lunch Accounts 

 

  
It is the responsibility of students, guardians, and parents to ensure that their 
child’s lunch account is adequately funded or they have daily cash payment if 
they intend on participating in the National School Breakfast or Lunch Program. 
  
The Food Service Department will notify students and parents/guardians when 
student accounts are low or in deficit so that their account can be replenished. 
  
  
The Food Service Department will make every effort to ensure that student 
accounts are not in deficit at the end of the school year. The District and the 
Food Service Management will work together to collect any money owed in 
student accounts at the end of a school year. 
  
  
Unpaid balances at the end of the school year 
  
The total of all outstanding student negative balances that remain unpaid at the 
end of the school year will be reimbursed to the food service program fund from 
the school district general fund.  
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